
Inspiring curiosity, respect 

and care for nature. 

2023 Annual Report 

507.332.7151                 rbncinfo@rbnc.org 

www.rbnc.org                   RiverBendMinnesota 

1000 Rustad Road 

Faribault, MN 55021 



Dear Friends of River Bend Nature Center, 
 

We are pleased to provide you with an update on our work in the 
following pages of our 2023 annual report. 
 
By virtually every measure, 2023 has been an amazing year for 
River Bend Nature Center. Together, we put behind much of the 
remaining uncertainties that so many non-profits like River Bend 
faced through the pandemic, set a new strategic course for the next 
generation, secured financial resources necessary to do our work, 
and positioned ourselves to step onto the national stage as leaders 
at building connections between people and nature. 
 
All of the hard work of staff, board members, volunteers, and 
donors have placed River Bend on the verge of a new era. In 2023, 
we secured many of the resources needed to expand our work into 
new and traditionally excluded communities, address aging 
infrastructure, and plan new investments that make everyone feel 
welcome at River Bend. 
 
In the following pages, you’ll read in more detail about our work as 
one of the most important environmental stewards in Southern 
Minnesota. We’re so proud to have made positive impacts in the 
lives of thousands of people in and around Faribault hailing from 
all walks of life and all corners of the globe as we protected our 
natural resources and worked to achieve our new mission of 
inspiring curiosity, respect, and care for nature. 
 
Thank you for the incredible work of River Bend staff, board 
members, funders, and volunteers who made 2023 an 
amazing success. 
 
 
  Dustin Dienst   Brad Bourn 
  Board Chair    Executive Director 
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Board of Directors 

Dustin Dienst, President 

Patrick Mader, Vice-President 

Karen Zeller, Treasurer 

Tom DeMatteo, Secretary 

Tom Spooner, City Council Liaison 

Jessica Kinser, City Administrator 

Cindy DeSormeau  

Sarah Hammer 

Erica Jakes 

Nort Johnson 

Abby Malmanger 

Patrick Schaefer 

Greg Simons 

Staff 

Executive Director 

Brad Bourn  

Associate Directors 

Katy Anderegg, Administration 

Molly Dulka, Programs & Engagement  

Brittany Smith, Env. Stewardship 

Program Coordinators  

Matt Johnson & Morgan Heier 

Naturalists 

Kate Ford, Leah Inman 

AmeriCorps Members 

Randall McMeekin, Dennis Wilcox, 

Caitlin Juvland, Julia Gates,                

Dan Heinen, Andrew Flicek,                     

Io Harris, Lucy Paschke 

Former Staff & Board 

Members Serving in 2023 

Erin Tone,  Sydney Monge,  

Mary Lu Kavanagh-Beltman, 

Zach McCarty, Erin Liu,      

Derek Haars, Tim Murray - City 

Administrator 

Thank you for supporting River Bend Nature Center 

Many of the photos featured in the 2023 annual report were 

winning submissions to our 2023 River Bend Photo Contest.  


